Andy, 

It is understood from the plans and associated documents submitted with this application that there is no soft landscaping associated with this development and that the building has hardstanding throughout and the building is a typical well-ventilated warehouse type building. As such, this proposed development is unlikely to pose a significant risk of significant harm to human health. As such, I would only recommend applying informative ZZ in case there is any unsuspected contamination encountered during the development. 

Best regards

Sean

Sean Gregory 
Environmental Protection Officer 
Environmental Protection 
Cherwell District Council 
Ext: 1622 
Direct Dial: 01295 221622 
mail to: sean.gregory@cherwell-dc.gov.uk 
www.cherwell.gov.uk
